
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Neighbors and Friends, 
 
We trust this letter finds you well. 
 
It is that time again when we humbly ask that you support the Morris Plains Fire 
Department.  Your MPFD is a 100% VOLUNTEER organization which provides 
round the clock protection for your family and property, regardless of the 
weather conditions.  In 2022 we responded to 349 calls for help within Morris 
Plains and our neighboring communities.  In addition, we spend several nights and 
weekends every month on continued education and training so that we can 
better serve our residents and local businesses.  
 
Our commitment to our town doesn’t stop there. We actively support many other 
community activities: Youth Sports, the Halloween Parade/Refreshments, the 
Memorial Day Parade and July 4th celebrations, the town bonfire and Christmas 
and Hanukkah festivities.  And we annually recognize the achievements of two 
graduating MP high school seniors by awarding them scholarships. 
 
We are proud to serve and protect our Community of Caring. 
We ask that you continue to support our organization as well. 
 
Please use the enclosed pre-addressed envelope to make your tax deductible* 
donation or scan the QR code below. Make your check payable to Morris Plains 
Fire Association or MPFA and from all our members, Thank You and Stay Safe! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

*Your cancelled check is your receipt. Please visit our website at www.MorrisPlainsFire.com 
and search for us on Facebook at “Morris Plains Fire Department”. 
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